

PUBLIC INTEREST ADVOCACY CENTRE LE CENTRE POUR LA DEFENSE DE L'INTERET PUBLIC

ONE Nicholas Street, Suite 1204, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K1N 7B7

Tel: (613) 562-4002. Fax: (613) 562-0007. e-mail: piac@piac.ca. http://www.piac.ca

Michael Buonaguro Counsel for VECC (416) 767-1666

December 7, 2010

VIA MAIL and E-MAIL

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge St. Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Hydro One Networks – 2011 Distribution Draft Rate Order

Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) Comments

Board File: EB-2009-0096

As counsel for the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition's (VECC) I am writing to advise the Board that we have reviewed Hydro One's Draft Rate Order circulated on November 1, 2010 and have no comments.

Yours truly,

Michael Buonaguro Counsel for VECC